
 
 

 
 
 
 

PAKISTAN AIRLINE PILOTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 

AFFILIATED WITH : 
INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF AIR LINE PILOTS' ASSOCIATIONS & 

INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS FEDERATION. 
 

INFO 
 

DEAR MEMBERS: 
Assalam-o-Alaikum,  
 
PALPA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE HAS LEARNT FROM RELIABLE 
SOURCES, THE FOLLOWING WHICH REQUIRE YOUR IMMEDIATE 
ATTENTION: 
 

1. ALL CREW MEMBERS ARE ONCE AGAIN REQUESTED TO CARRY 
THEIR PASSPORTS WHILE PASSING THROUGH THE 
IMMIGRATION FOR ALL INTERNATIONAL FLIGHTS. SOME LAW 
BREAKERS MAY TRY TO IMPERSONATE AS CREW TO EVADE 
THE AUTHORTIES. SUCH AN OVERSIGHT COULD RESULT IN 
SERIOUS FLIGHT SAFETY ISSUES, ON GROUND AND IN THE AIR.  

 
2.  STRICT CHECKING OF ARRIVING CREW FROM INTERNATIONAL 

FLIGHTS IS ANTICIPATED AT ALL IN-COUNTRY INTERNATIONAL 
ARRIVAL STATIONS. YOU ARE REMINDED TO BE EXTRA 
VIGILANT ABOUT YOUR BAGGAGE AND AVOID CARRYING 
HANDED OVER PACKETS/PARCELS, EVEN IF THEY ARE, 
SUPPOSE TO BE CONTAINING MEDICINES ETC.  

 
THIS IS FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND DISSEMINATION. 

 
F/O. ARIF MAJEED 
GENERAL SECRETARY  
 
MARCH 29, 2006.  
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